
Cabri School              March 2023 

Coming Up:

March 27
SCC Meeting@ 5:30

March 31
SCC Taco in a Bag 
Lunch (pre orders 
only)

April 5
SRC Meeting @ noon

April 6
Easter Dress Up Day

Subway forms and 
payment due

Grades 10-12 Report 
Cards available on 
portal

April 7-14
Easter Holidays

April 19
SRC Meeting @ noon

April 20
Subway Lunch (pre 
orders only)

April 25
Celebration of the 
Arts

April 29
Badminton 
Sectionals  in Leader

May 22 
No School Victoria 
Day

June 16
Graduation

Fun Blast!News from Administrators

The Great Grade 1&2 Harvest!

Pink Shirt Day

To celebrate Canadian Agriculture month, the Grades 1 and 2 class 
planted a variety of crops including fava beans, red radishes, poporn, 

and sunflowers. The students cared for them daily and celebrated with a 
harvest and meal of microgreens!



Happy New Year! We hope 2023 is a great year for you.

What we’ve been up too…

· Thank you to everyone who reached out during Staff Appreciation Week. A special thank you to our 
SCC who provided lunch for our staff. We appreciate all the kindness sent our way!

· Badminton has started for our junior teams (no one was available to play senior badminton this year – 
hopefully the team will be back next year). We have a 6/7 team and an 8/9 team. Good luck to all our 
players and thank you to all our coaches!

· Our SRC has been busy organizing dress up days, keeping the food booth stocked, raising money for a 
great cause by hosting Toonies for Telemiracle (students pay $2 to wear a hat and all money raised goes 
to Telemiracle) and organizing a fun K-12 intramural house competition playing California Kickball. Hayley 
Anderson put a lot of time and effort into making intramurals a great success and we appreciate all her 
efforts!

· We participated in Pink Shirt Day on February 15th and students spread kindness throughout our 
school.

· Thank you to everyone who attended Parent-Teacher Conferences, either in person or by phone. Once 
again we had a great turn out and we appreciate your time. If you weren’t able to connect with a teacher, 
they will be in touch to arrange another time that works for you.

· The Elementary Wellness Challenge continues. In January, the focus was healthy meal and snack 
ideas. Each student brought a favourite recipe from home and typed it out. A paper copy was created for 
each class and a digital copy was shared with families. In February, the focus was on taking body breaks 
together in the gym. Students did a dance off to videos from Let’s Dance on the big screen.

· We are hosting monthly presentations for our grade 6-12 students to support our Wellness initiatives. 
Our first presentation was from Jon Hansen, who spoke to students about finding their greatness and 
pursuing it with determination. Coming up are presentations from MADD (Mothers Against Drunk Drivers) 
and ICE (internet Child Exploitation unit), who will talk about staying safe online. And we are currently 
working to book a couple more to support our students.

· Thank you to all our families for all you do to support our and thank you to our SCC members for their 
continued support of our school!

Have a wonderful spring and Easter holiday! Our last school newsletter will come out in May. As always, if 
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at school.

Debbie and Karen



On January 31st, students in grades 6-12 kicked off the start of semester 2 with Fun BLAST.  
It was a great morning in the gym full of fun, laughter, competition and hard work. 

 Thank you to Chinook School Division and Mr. & Mrs. Mayall for making it possible and bringing 
FunBLAST to Cabri School.



We celebrated Pink Shirt Day on February 15th.  Students engaged in different activities in their 
classrooms and filled the school with lots of positivity and kindness.  

TT
Thank you to our parents for being so 
willing and patient as we try out 
MySchoolBucks!

Grades 10 to 12 Report Cards will be available on the portal on April 6th, but 
parents may check their child’s progress at any time. If you have any issues 

logging in please contact Lori and we will figure it out!


